
OCTOBER 2023 

Greetings Brothers and Sisters 

 

October is here, weather is cooling, colors are changing, days are getting shorter, and 

nights are getting. 

longer. 

 

In a few weeks will be the National Western Conference in Salt Lake City, UT and I 

am hoping many from 

Oregon will be attending. Please join in to make Oregon shine. 

  

Things are moving along rather quickly this year. Looking at the calendar I have 

many things to 

accomplish before the end of June. I am in the process of making notes for 

Chairmanships, for who 

would like to host an academy, and a multitude of things to prepare for next year. 

Eight months seems 

a long way off until you start looking at things that must be done. 

 

Every day is a learning day and thank you to all my Mentors out there that have been 

awesome with 

answering my million and one questions. 

 

I have a simple request for all my brothers and sisters. If you are considering wanting 

to be a chairman 



for my year, please reach out to me via email and tell me what program and why you 

would be a great 

fit to my team. Also, would your auxiliary like to host an Academy? Please let me 

know what is out 

there. Unfortunately, I have not been to every Auxiliary in our state but I have been to 

many through 

my years as a chairman. 

 

Appreciate your time and looking forward to hearing from many. 

  

 


